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Dear Andrew, 
 
Thank you for your recent Written Question asking me to provide a breakdown of 
gynaecological operations carried out in 2019, 2020 and 2021 by month, treatment function 
and health board. 
 
The data in Tables 1 to 3 below was provided by Digital Health and Care Wales on 21st 
June 2021. 
 
Data for 2020 and 2021 will be particularly impacted by future revisions owing to a data 
coding backlog following the COVID-19 pandemic. Normal data resubmission processes, 
will mean that data for the most recent months are an undercount of true activity. Data for 
2020 and 2021 are not to be considered final and will be revised in-line with normal data 
resubmission processes.   
 
Data presented by treatment function will be published as an ad-hoc statistical release in 
the coming weeks.  
 
The data shows a count of finished consultant episodes, using operation codes for the 
upper and lower female genital tract but excludes obstetrics and is sourced from the Patient 
Episode Database for Wales (PEDW).  
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I hope you find this response helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Eluned Morgan AS/MS 
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Minister for Health and Social Services 


